
 

 
     

 

 

Thank you for registering for a lab at the Hall of Human Origins Educational 

Laboratory at the American Museum of Natural History. We are looking forward to your 

visit. Our lab presents a unique opportunity for your students to learn about genetics, 

human biology, and evolution through a hands-on experience that we hope ignites 

curiosity and wonder.                           

  

In preparation for your trip, we ask that you please review our lab guidelines:  

  

1) Please arrive on time.   

  

We have only one time slot for labs and it begins at 10:30 AM.  

 

We understand that transportation can sometimes cause unavoidable 

lateness, if you are going to be late, please let us know by contacting the 

Senior Coordinator at: (212) 769- 5651. 

 

2) Do not exceed 30 students per class.   

 

3) Please do not allow your students to have cell phones in use during the class.  

 

4) Teachers and persons that accompany groups are responsible for discipline 

during the labs. Therefore, please facilitate a quiet, orderly classroom with all 

students paying attention to the instructor when they are speaking.    

 

5) Advise your students to treat the lab materials with care; this helps us keep the 

lab in good working condition so that many future students can continue to 

benefit from our resources.   
 
 

Thank you for your cooperation. We look forward to meeting you and your students.   

  

Sincerely,   

  

Christine Ta, M.Sc.  

Senior Coordinator, 
Hall of Human Origins Educational Laboratory  

American Museum of Natural History  

Central Park West at 79th Street 

New York, NY 10024 

sacklerlab@amnh.org  

mailto:sacklerlab@amnh.org

